VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO ADVISE ON QUEEN ANNE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DEPARTURES

Seattle Department of Neighborhoods is seeking community members for the School Departures Advisory Committee

WHAT: Seattle Public Schools (SPS) is requesting departures from select City zoning regulations for the renovation and addition to Queen Anne Elementary School (QAES) located at 411 Boston St. SPS is requesting departures for the following:

- 1) Less than required off-street parking;
- 2) Greater than normally allowed lot coverage;
- 3) On-street bus loading and unloading (TBD pending further review).

WHO CAN APPLY: Neighbors that live or own a business within 600' of QAES, residents in the surrounding neighborhood, representatives of city-wide education issues, PTA members, and parents of QAES students.

WHEN / WHERE: The committee will convene 1–3 public meetings during a 90-day period beginning when the committee is appointed. Meetings will be held at QAES, 411 Boston St.

APPLICATIONS: To apply, send a letter of interest to maureen.sheehan@seattle.gov or to PO Box 94649, Seattle, WA 98124-4649 by April 21, 2017.

To learn more, visit www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/major-institutions-and-schools/school-departures-advisory-committees; or contact Maureen Sheehan at 206-684-0302 or maureen.sheehan@seattle.gov.

The City of Seattle is committed to promoting diversity in its boards and committees; women, young adults, senior citizens, persons with disabilities, sexual and gender minorities, persons of color, and immigrants are highly encouraged to apply.

